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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

  

Friday 22
nd

 March 2024 

Baby Palmer 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Exciting news!!! 

As you know, Mrs Palmer has not been in school for the past couple of weeks, as she has been 

expecting a very special delivery. I am delighted to share with you that baby Hudson arrived 

safely on Monday, weighing a healthy 7lb and 10oz. 

Both Mummy and baby are doing really well. 

I know you will join me in congratulating Mr & Mrs Palmer and their daughter, Liberty, on the 

arrival of their gorgeous baby boy. We wish them all the very best as a new family of four! 

 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs K Carter 

Chief Executive Officer                       
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